‘ SAWPA

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

OF THE

TUESDAY, JULY 5, 2016 — 9:30 A.M.
WORKSHOP/REGULAR COMMISSION MEETING

THE NEXT REGULAR COMMISSION MEETING
WILL CONVENE

TUESDAY, JULY 19, 2016, 9:30 A.M.
AT

11615 STERLING AVENUE
RIVERSIDE, CALIFORNIA

Declaration of Posting
I, Kelly Berry, Clerk of the Board of the Santa Ana Watershed Project Authority declare that on Wednesday, June 29, 2016, a copy of this

Notice of Cancellation has been uploaded to the SAWPA website at www.sawpa.org and posted in SAWPA’s office at 11615 Sterling
Avenue, Riverside, California.

/s/

Kelly Berry, CMC



http://www.sawpa.org/

